
Dear ,

We hope that you and your loved ones are doing well and that many of you are able to
spend the year-end holidays with family and friends at home! 

We are grateful that we got a few more activities on the schedule before the end of the
year. Many thanks to Saint Nicholas and his Helpers for making the long trip to Singapore,
you made a big difference for our little ones! And many thanks to the Ladies and Men of
BLAS for a fun evening out!

After the holidays we are planning to be back with some of the following events and/or
activities, so keep an eye on your email or WhatsApp for the respective invitations: 

BLAS New Year's Drink on Friday, January 21 @ 7pm - more details to follow
Discover Singapore walking tours will be back soon, as well as our Lunch Bunches
and Coffee Mornings
Toddler Playgroup on January 9 @ 9.30am
Our walking and mahjong groups, as well as the book clubs are back in full swing
with parties of five!

Dutch Book Club will talk about "De Pianist van Yarmouk" by Aeham Ahmad on
Thursday, January 6 @ 8pm 
French Book Club will be discussing "Liv Maria" by Julia Kerninon on Monday,
January 31@ 8pm - special shout out to Patricia Vermast for running the French
book club with such enthusiasm in the past and to Gaelle Godfroid for taking over!

For all questions or to join a group: info@blas.org.sg. If you have any requests or ideas for
events, please do not hesitate to let us know.

EXTENDED - Become a BLAS member or renew your membership NOW and
take advantage of our extended 50% membership discount! Should you have any
questions or if you would like to change your membership type upon renewal, please
contact secretary@blas.org.sg.

Don't forget to like, share and contribute to our social media to help support our community
and get the latest BLAS news.

Finally, we would like to wish you Happy Year-End Holidays and  Best Wishes for the
New Year! 

! " #

The BLAS Team
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